
 
COVID-19 Update to Families (Technology Text Blast) - March 22, 2020 

 
Good Evening Big Walnut Families, 
 
Due to the Governor’s “stay-at-home order” being announced today, our district technology department will be 
working from home beginning this Tuesday until at least April 6.  The technology department will still be able to 
offer chromebooks to families without a device at home for one more day tomorrow, Monday, March 23 as the 
order goes into effect tomorrow evening.  If you need a chromebook, please email ​bwit-support@bwls.net​, as 
that will be the quickest way to reach our technology staff.  We ask that you send your request as soon as 
possible and no later than by noon tomorrow.  If you do not have access to email, you can leave a message by 
calling 740-965-3010.  If you experience any problems with your district-provided device in the coming weeks, 
please email the technology department.  While they will be unable to repair chromebooks during the 
stay-at-home period, they will do their best to troubleshoot issues.  We hope that you are safe at home with 
your families and that you remain safe in the coming weeks. 
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